
Fellow ALAC members, 
 
I was recently reminded that I never accepted Maureen’s nomination so… 
It is with excitement and no small measure of trepidation that I accept the nomination to be the next 
Chair of the ALAC. My excitement is born of the progress we have made as the voice of individual end 
users, inside ICANN, and the enormous potential that still exists within the At-Large community. My 
trepidation can be summarized with this small formula: 

 
If I’m elected, I hope you’ll join me in advancing the fine work of both Alan and Maureen in streamlining 
the operational overhead of At-Large processes and, through the work of liaisons, at multiple levels, 
minimizing redundancy so we maximize the contributions of our volunteers. The interests of individual 
end users are paramount, in any consideration of ICANN policy and only become more so as more and 
more people find their way online. If elected, I will have one primary goal: increasing At-Large influence, 
within ICANN. We will accomplish this by maintaining a laser like focus on individual end user interests 
and engaging in consensus-based outreach both inside and outside of ICANN. Thank you for considering 
me for your next Chair. 
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